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The Permanent Council held a special meeting to receive the Secretary of Foreign Affairs of Mexico, His Excellency Dr. Luis Ernesto Derbez Bautista.

The remarks by Secretary Derbez Bautista, as well as the statements by the delegations of Belize, Canada, Chile, Grenada, Haiti, Honduras, Peru, the United States, and Venezuela, are provided in the minutes of the meeting (CP/ACTA 1461/05).

The statement by His Excellency the Secretary of Foreign Affairs of Mexico was distributed as document CP/INF.5131/05.
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